
 

Q2/Q3 2021 

Hounsfield Heights 

Bulletin        
Dear Hounsfield Heights Neighbours, 
 

We’ve had a few changes to our Suncor team as after 33 years, Paul Gordon has decided to retire from Suncor. As 

Paul begins his well-deserved retirement, we’d like to introduce you to Geoff Houston. Geoff has more than 15 years 

of environmental experience and will be your main contact at Suncor. We continue to look forward to working closely 

with you.  

 

Documents Posted   

We have posted the May 2021 Revised Remediation Plan Acceptance Letter and the June 2021 Liquid Petroleum 

Hydrocarbon Assessment Report on the web site at: Suncor.com/Hounsfield-heights. Please reach out to us if you 

have any questions about the information in these documents. 

 

Updates    

Over the last few months we have completed several activities, including: 

• Field component of groundwater monitoring and sampling (June 2021) program (except for Mall Area) 

• Semi-annual soil vapor sampling 

• Quarterly contingency soil vapor sampling 

• Completion of LPH Assessment 

 

Upcoming  

Planned Q3 2021 activities include:  

• Repair to extraction well EX-3 road box and header liner 

• Finalizing remedial options assessment  

• Completion of Mall Area groundwater sampling 

• Completing reporting for groundwater and vapour sampling programs 

 

Contact Us   

If you have any questions, or need anything from us, please don’t hesitate to reach out. The Suncor team can be 

reached at hounsfieldheights@suncor.com. As a reminder, if you would like this bulletin emailed to you, please 

send us your email address.  
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